
M25 

The pavement scarification will continue North of Galva to Ida County line on Tuesday 9/3/24 and 
should be done early afternoon Wednesday 9/4/24.  The paving of the asphalt interlayer will begin 
on Thursday 9/5/24 and will pave from Hwy 20 N to the County line.  During the asphalt paving of 
M25 there will be times where there will be uneven lanes.  The traveling public needs to reduce their 
speed and take care when traveling on M25 during the life of this project. 

 

  

L51 

The subdrain installation will continue on L51 on Tuesday 9/3 through Friday 9/6/24. Then will return 
the next week on 9/9/24 and should be able to complete the subdrain on that week.  So far PCI has 
completed most of the Northbound side of L51.  They have about ½ of a mile to complete of the 
Northbound lane on 9/3 the will start on the Southbound lane, working from the North to the 
South.  Placing the subdrain in the shoulder area makes the shoulder softer than normal so the 
traveling public needs to be careful not to drive on the shoulder since they may be soft. 


